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On Thursday, 18 January, joined by the members of the Autorite’s Board, Benoît

Cœuré, President of the Autorité de la concurrence, delivered his 2024 New Year’s

message to the Autorité’s partners (institutions, courts, regulators, lawyers and

economic stakeholders). He took a look back at the Autorite’s achievements in

2023 and outlined the priorities for the coming year.

See his speech below (in French).

SPEECH

Speech given by Benoît Cœuré at the 2024 New

Year’s reception on 18 January 2024.

See the document

(PDF) (in French)

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/sites/default/files/2024-01/20240118-Voeux.pdf

